
  Black Knights Car Club
Estherville, Iowa
August 1,2023

               The Black Knights Car Club of Estherville, Iowa held their August 1, 2023 meeting at the 
Estherville VFW. President Denny Houseman called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm with 19 in 
attendance.

Secretary's Report:
               Secretary Gary Crandall read the July 2023 meeting minutes. The minutes were approved as 
read.

Treasurer's Report:
               Treasurer Robert L'Heareux reported  a balance of $11,449.00. We currently have 48 paid 
members. Dues are $20.00 per year and can be paid at the monthly meeting or mailed to Robert 
L'Heareux at 1517 250th Ave. Spirit Lake, IA 51360.  

Communications:
               Two requests for donations received. A Fine Arts membership drive and a Back to School 
Bash for the Lakes College. The Club decided no on both requests as they did not meet our Club 
mission objectives.

New Business:
               Friday night cruise is on the schedule. Will leave downtown at 7:00 pm.
               The Sweet Corn Days Trophies, Registration forms etc. is at Matt's place and ready to go. 
Meet at Matt's shop at 7:30 Saturday morning.
               At registration obtain the color of the car to make it easier to match car, trophy and driver for 
the pictures.
               Make sure no one leaves through the vendor area.
               We need the Trophy Truck at the Lakes Car Show.
               The Lakes Car Show Trophies are ready.
               The Lakes Car Show Judges are arranged.

Adjourned:
               Moved to and adjourned the meeting at 7:32 pm.

Submitted by:
               Submitted by Secretary Gary Crandall              


